From: Amy E. Kwesell <AKwesell@k-plaw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2023 8:46 AM
To: Jack Mee <jmee@harwich-ma.gov>
Subject: RE: 86 Miles Street 
 
Hi Jack – your note looks fine.  I agree that I do not see any prohibition against additional access to a lot provided one access point is through the legal frontage.
Also, I am not sure what exactly the Planning Board is considering as Section 325-18.K requires a special permit for alternate access, not additional access.
Thanks,
Amy
 
Amy E. Kwesell, Esq.
KP | LAW 
101 Arch Street, 12th Floor 
Boston, MA  02110
O: (617) 654 1811
F: (617) 654 1735
C: (857) 378 9218
akwesell@k-plaw.com
www.k-plaw.com

